
Morrell (SB 294) Act No. 859

Prior law provided for minimum standards which apply while certain law enforcement
officers and police employees are under administrative investigation.

Prior law required the superintendent of state police or the chief of police or his authorized
representative to initiate an investigation when a formal and written complaint is made
against any police employee or law enforcement officer.

New law makes technical corrections.

New law provides a longevity benefit for certain law enforcement officers.

Effective July 1, 2014.

(Amends R.S. 40:2531(B)(7))


